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(Ridge (Runner
Presidents Corner

As summer is about to come to an end, we will all be getting revved up for our Fall Agenda.
Our Nomination Committee is asking for all members to think about nominating someone who you
think would work hard for our neighborhood. Our MRNA Board has three officers that are at term
limits this year. Milton Jones our President, Barry Hunt our Vice President and Richard Magoon our
Secretary have all served two years in their positions. Now is the time to "Step Up" and "Step
Forward" to serve in your Community and nominate someone or have someone nominate you for a
position. No one is going anywhere and all officers will be happy to help out anyone on the new
board.

Our September General Meeting will be Tuesday September 10th, 2013 at 7:30pm at Summit
Ridge Community Center on Kitty Hawk. We are asking all members to plan to be there as our
Nominating Committee can work on a slate of new candidates for the 2013-2014 year.

Elections will be at the October General Meeting. The second Tuesday in October at 7:30pm.
Please check you Fall Calendar of Events for all Fall Activities.

Last but not least, there are several yards that have Junk and Trash stacked on them along
with some old cars up on blocks or on the grass. These are in violation of Code Compliance so
please remove these unsightly things as letters will be going out in the next two weeks. Then Code
Compliance will pay you a visit or Bexar County Sheriff's will be out for citation. Please help keep your
neighborhood a beautiful place to live. If you have a neighbor that has a yard that fits the above
problems let me know and | will have it taken care of.

Thank you all for being members and helping your MRNA Board keep this association an
active organization.

Your M.R.N.A. President,
ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Please do not put any signs in the median of the Millers Ridge Entrance as they will be removed
from either island. Please remove your Garage Sale signs right after your event from other areas.

- Call Bexar County Animal Control at 210-207-6650 to have loose Dogs or Cats picked up.
They will provide a cage to catch stray cats, then they will pick up. There is a leash law in Bexar
County for both Dogs and Cats. They do have to be registered and licensed. There have been
many calls about dogs running loose. Remember Bexar County has a Leash Law.

- All Dues are due October 1st for the coming year they can be mailed in or paid at the October
MRNA meeting.

- Remember: TO PLAN: Turn On Porch Lights At Night Special “thanks” to all that are out
patrolling and making your neighborhood a safer place to live.
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You are the eyes and ears of your community, if you see anything Suspicious activity call: Bexar
County Sherriff's Department@ 210-335-6000 To report it while it is happening, you do not
have to give your name. Bexar County does have a curfew of 11:00 pm for anyone under 17 and
under that is out without adult supervision and Graffiti is a crime and will be prosecuted. You may
call this number for a Patrol By. Also call 210-335-4750 for the Constables Pct. 4 for a PATROL
BY, so you get both services from two different agencies. You can ask for a PATROL BY online as
well at http://bexarpolice.com/services/patrol _request.html

We do not have a COP Team Captain at this time. We need Volunteers very badly, but people
are not stepping forward to do it. If you are interested please contact Milton Jones for more
information.

We need new and updated email from Residents for official MRNA Broadcast for important
information only. Please email your email address to mazimaehunt05@yahoo.com to be put on
the list for early Ridge Runners and Important Information about your neighborhood only.

Board Members Street Captains

Milton Jones — President - 967-0812 Thanks to all of the following for delivering the Ridge Runner;

Barry Hunt - Vice President - 607-9158 Annandale & Bayport - Chris & Lisa Schloemer-347-4152

Marvin Dodge — Treasurer - 422-8434 Chelmsford (odd) & Vineland - Alice & Gregory Logan - 599-1867

Richard Magoon — Secretary 415-7004 Chelmsford (even) - Marvin & Glenda Dodge - 422-8434
Chelseawood & Chesterbrook - Ed & Rashael Pose - 657-0620

Committee Members Ludgate & Dunhill- Stan & Betty Thomas - 599-0901

Marvin Dodge - Special Projects- ICE Dunstable (even) Barry & Billie Hunt - 607-9158

Julie Magoon - Signs & Special Projects Dunstable (odd) Wilburn & Judy Gloor - 653-7866

Trish Koula - Web Master Millers Ridge (odd) Carol & John Gilg - 653-7947

Millers Ridge (even) Ginger VanSluyters - 948-5974

FALL 2013 CALENDAR OF EVENTS

MRNA General Meeting: Tuesday, September 10, 2013

Nominations for New MRNA Board
Texas Night Out/ Dinner At The Old Pond Area:

Tuesday, October 1, 2013
MRNA Dinner -General Meeting and Election for 2014:

Tuesday, October 8, 2013 Dinner @7pm
Fall Dump Your Junk: Sat. October 19 and Sun. October 20, 2013

Sat. 9am-5pm, Sun. 1-5pm
MRNA General Meeting: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 7:30 pm

Holiday Light Up Contest Judging: Tuesday, December 17, 2013

6pm-9 pm
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September 1, 2013

Dear Resident of Millers Ridge:

If you are a new resident, | would like to be the first to "welcome" you to our neighborhood. If you are
an old timer like me here in Millers Ridge | want to remind you of all the things the Millers Ridge
Neighborhood Association does for your neighborhood. It Sponsors these events for Members of
M.R.N.A.

* MRNA has one Advertised Neighborhood Yard Sale.

* MRNA has two “Dump Your Junk Events.”

* MRNA has one event with a free meal.

* MRNA has a Light Up Contest, with awarded prizes.

* MRNA has a Social Event for National Night Out.

* MRNA has yearly Elections in October for MRNA Board (Voting rights for members)

* MRNA has a Helping Hands Program for Seniors and Disabled.

* MRNA prints the Ridge Runner (Neighborhood Flyer that informs you about your
neighborhood with Calendar of Events)

* MRNA lobbies the Prescient 4 County Commissioner, the Bexar County Sheriff, State
Senator and State Representative for the betterment of our neighborhood.

* MRNA works with Bexar County Public Works to keep streets swept, sidewalks and streets
repaired.

* MRNA works very hard to keep a Beautiful and Safe Neighborhood for you fo live.

* MRNA pays electricity for Security Lights.

* MRNA maintains the Marquee and its grounds.

These are just a few of the things that we provide with the yearly membership dues of $30.00.

It is so important that every household becomes a member so that you can have a say in this
neighborhood and we can continue these important activities. Please take the time to make out a
check and fill out the application below and put it info the mail or bring to the September General
MRNA Meeting on September 10th, 2013 at 7:30 pm at Summit Ridge. It is so important that every
home has a member whether you own or rent it, so that you too can contribute to the betterment of
Millers Ridge where you live.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Milton Gonee S,
President
Millers Ridge Neighborhood Association

Clip and Return with check. Membership is due by October 1st, 2013 for the 2013-2014 year.
Please Do Not Mail Cash. Please give current e-mail and phone number.
Mail to: M.R.N.A., 9602 Chelmsford, San Antonio, Texas 78239

Name- Address-
E-mail Address Home Phone- Cell Phone-
Dues for Oct. 1, 2013 to Oct.1, 2014 $ 30.00 Donation $__. _ for Marquee Upkeep.
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